
 
 

2023-2024 Academic Year 

SCHOOL UNIFORM  
 
Our school believes in the value and advantages children gain from wearing a school 
uniform and suitable P.E. clothing.  
 

 
ALL CLOTHING MUST BE MARKED WITH THE OWNER’S NAME 
 
Children should wear:- 
 
Dark blue, grey or black trousers or shorts, skirt or pinafore dress. 
  
Light blue polo shirt – available from PMG Schoolwear with emblem. 
  
Navy blue v neck jumper/cardigan – available from PMG Schoolwear with emblem. 
  
Blue check or striped dresses may be worn in the summer.  
  
Plain navy, grey, black or white socks or tights.  
  
Black school shoes which enclose the feet thus keeping them dry. Heels should be no more 
than one inch and trainers are not permitted, neither are sling backs.  
  
A coat which will keep children warm and dry. Coats must be worn outside at play and 
lunchtimes during the colder months. We also recommend scarves, hats and gloves during 
the winter months. It is beneficial for children to go outside at playtime, it is therefore 
important that adequate warm clothing is provided in cold weather.  
   
For PE children must wear their House coloured T-shirt (Blue - Bay, Green - Pines, Yellow - 
Lighthouse or Red – Cliff) and navy blue shorts.   If you are not sure about which House your 
child is in - - please check with the office staff prior to ordering.  These are available from 
PMG schoolwear too. Children also need plimsolls which fit their feet. Blue tracksuit 
bottoms and trainers may be worn for OUTSIDE PE lessons only.  
   
Only stud earrings and watches may be worn to school. These must be removed by the 
children themselves for PE. It is recommended that children do not wear earrings on PE 
days. If you wish to have your child's ears pierced please do so at the beginning of the 
summer holiday so that they will heal in time to be removed for school PE.  
 


